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Saturday, February 10 being the fifteenth 
birthday of Miss Pearl Baer, her parents, Mr. 
and Mrs. Geo. Baer, gave a party to 
celebrate the event.  Their comfortable farm 
home was thrown open to many friends, 
young and old, of Miss Baer, and the most 
enjoyable event of the social season was the 
result.  The very fact, however, of the party 
being at Geo. Baers’ insured a good time. 
The spacious living room was prepared for 
dancing and that was the principal 
entertainment, although games and visiting 
were on the program for all who did not care 
to “trip the light fantastic.”

Thursday, the 8th instant, a special school 
meeting was held and Fred A. Wilson was 
elected clerk to succeed W. E. Daniel, 
resigned.

E. A. Rathbone, road supervisor of the 
Winona district, has a force of men and 

teams at work opening the new road from 
this place up the Jump-Off-Joe.  This will be 
a great improvement over the road 
conditions now prevailing, as the new line 
follows a more direct route and better 
grades.

Guy Colby is hauling lumber from this point 
to Quartz Creek, where he and Ray Colby 
will construct a bungalow for Burr Green.

It will not be amiss to again call the 
attention of people who are looking for a 
comfortable home country to the very fine 
weather we are continuing to have.  From 50 
degrees above to 40 degrees below is a very 
uncomfortable difference.  Take notice we 
seekers for the best place on earth and come 
to the Rogue river country and climate and 
do not forget that Three Pines is as good as 
the best we have.


